Dear Senate Representatives
{wishto expresé my opposition regarding the passing of the Greens Marriage Eguality Bill 2009,

i do not agree with the deletion of the words “a man and a woman” from the definition of marriage in
the genersl Marriage Act, replacing them with “two persons”,

This bill, when passed, would radically change what marriage means in Australia.

i refer to FamilyVoice Australia’s comprehensive submission opposing this bil for consideration.

Kind regards,



